07 August 2015

To whom it may concern
Re: 14 Crowndale Road, London NW1

We would like to take this opportunity to show our support to Dr. Benham in his plan to
acquire the above premises and change it usage to expand his very popular dental surgery.

Mornington Dental Surgery has rapidly grown over the years and the demand for this kind
of service is high in this area. As we and our customers are Very satisfied with their service
and we are keen to make all concerned aware that we are in full support of him.

Yours faithfully,




